
 

 

25/04/2023 

                                                      

PARENTS’ ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

We would like to inform you that the school is running its annual election for the Parent Advisory 

Committee (PAC).  

The PAC is responsible for providing advice and assistance to school administrators and educators 

regarding the Academic Achievement Plan, programs, activities, resources, and services, in order to help 

the school, achieve its goal of providing the best education possible for each child. Your presence on the 

PAC will help us identify concerns from students, parents, and community members, and assist in 

developing solutions. 

PAC meetings are held virtually / onsite once a month, and each meeting lasts approximately one hour. 

We request at least one representative from each grade to attend. 

We respectfully request you to consider nominating yourself for the PAC.  

Please follow the attached link to complete the Google Form and indicate your willingness to be part of 

the PAC on or before Wednesday 3rd May, 2023. 

 

Google Form Link :-  Click Here 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdb1BIgzvbUmRSbhd23OSZOhJRWN9tagY-cHqdkzOqXI12Q6g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

